
 
 
 

TOURISM PROMOTION COMMITTEE  
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

April 22, 2022 
WILSONVILLE, OREGON 

 
 

Members of the Tourism Promotion Committee, constituting a quorum, plan to attend a 
meeting with JayRay (Tourism Consultant) serving in their role as Committee Members: 

 
Meeting with JayRay 
Abella Italian Kitchen  
Friday, April 22, 2022 

12:00 pm 
 

The City’s Tourism Promotion Committee, along with City staff and consultants on the 
project team, will discuss current and future tourism work for Wilsonville.  


